
Kudos: Jaquayla Huger 

Natalie Jones, regional office director at Office of Children, Youth and Families (CYF) Central Regional 

Office, received a voicemail commending Jaquayla Huger, caseworker 2. The caller, a staff member at a 

local hospital, worked with Jaquayla on a case involving a mutual client. The caller said that Jaquayla was 

“absolutely lovely, professional, well-groomed and communicated well with the client.” The caller 

continued by stating that Jaquayla’s hard work allowed for a lot to be put in place for the client. “I was 

very impressed with her,” she concluded.  


